
 

Primary 6 Homework – Tuesday 1st June 2021 

 

As this is a short week this week, your homework task has been set by the Outdoor Learning Pupil 

Group in Primary 3/4 and Miss Wallace.  Think about our trips in Craigengillan at the end of 2020 to 

help you! You can create your poster on paper and photograph it to email, or if you would like to 

create a poster digitally, then upload as an attachment or email it to me!  

claire.stevenson@eastsyrshire.org.uk  

 

 

 

Glow Blogs – Please keep checking our School Blog which can be accessed through the ‘News’ section 

within our School App.  This is our way of sharing the learning with our families during this time.  Did 

you see your class round up at the end of last term?   

mailto:claire.stevenson@eastsyrshire.org.uk


**If you have any trouble with your log ins for Sumdog or Giglets, please tell me in 

class or email me on claire.stevenson@eastayrshire.org.uk and I will get back to you 

as soon as I can! ** 
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